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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $318, 747 

Income to date: $214, 086 

Needed: $104, 661 

 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Leader: Gerry Giesbrecht 

Speaker: Adam Robinson 

Song Leader: Kendra Fehr 

 

Date: September 29, 2024 

 

 

 

 

Community Announcements 
 

The Gardens on Tenth – Invites you to their Soup 
& Pie fundraiser on Thursday, October 3rd, 5:00-
7:00pm by donation. Proceeds go towards Units 
Renovation.  

 
MCI 
-Mennonite Collegiate Institute’s PAC invites you 
to a FREE Community Movie Night! Friday, 
October 4, at Buhler Hall, Gretna. Bring your family 
for a free, kid-friendly movie on the big screen, 
with drinks and popcorn and cotton candy to 
purchase. Doors open at 6:30. Movie selection will 
be announced on MCI’s social media – check out 
our Instagram (@mciblues) or Facebook page for 
more details! 
 
-Join us at MCI’s Homecoming on Saturday, 
October 5th! From 10am-3pm is a Maker’s Market 
in Buhler Hall foyer to browse at your leisure. 
Register for a 9-hole golf tournament at Oakview 
Golf Course for only $15, teeing off at 10am. Join 
a one day choir in Buhler Hall from 11am-2pm, 
singing songs from MCI’s past musical’s just for the 
joy of singing together. Contact 
alumni@mciblues.net to register for golf or choir, 
or for more information. We hope to see you 
there! 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Church Rentals – Megan Hildebrandt – 204-216-0996 

  

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

 

 

Church Calendar 
Oct 6     - Gerry Giesbrecht/Thanksgiving meal 
Oct 13   - Songs of Praise Sunday 
Oct 20   - Gerry Giesbrecht/Child dedication 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 

Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer list– Werner & Marlene Ens  

Missions - Kendra Fehr, Ryan Thiessen,  

Joshua Dyck (CCBR) Murray & Carol Honsberger, 

Eagles Wings Children’s Village  

 

mailto:blumenortmc@gmail.com
mailto:gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com


Youth (Grades 7-12) Calendar 
October 2 – Rhineland Area Food Drive – Drop off at 
BMC at 6:45pm, pick up at YFC Altona at 9pm, or at 
BMC at 9:20pm. 
October 9 – Bible Study 
 
Save the Date:  
October 20 – Church Appreciation Lunch (If you 
help with the lunch, you get a $20 discount on the 
youth retreat!) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________________ 

Prayer for the Week 

Gracious God, thank you for the gift of salvation that 
we have through Christ’s blood. May we continually 

remember your goodness and grace. Amen. 

Church Announcements 
-This coming Sunday, October 6th, we will enjoy a 
Thanksgiving meal together as a church family, 
following the worship service.  All are welcome! 

 

-We will be having a child dedication service on 
October 20.  
 
BMC Clubs Program 
It’s that time of year again, and we’re planning for 
Kid’s Clubs. Most, if not all of us see the 
importance of clubs and want to see this ministry 
happen, but it does not happen on its own.  
 
We’re looking for … 
~small group leaders for both the boys and girls – 
(with the Awana material we’re using, there is next 
to no prep work involved.)  
~song leader 
~games leader 
~large group lesson speakers 
 
Here are some good reasons why to volunteer… 
~there are cookies/snacks! 
~you get to exercise as you worship 
~most importantly you can make a difference! 
 
This is the time when kids are the most 
impressionable and statistically the age in which 
their spiritual foundation will be set for the rest of 
their lives. Let’s rally together to ensure that, that 
foundation is built on Biblical truth! 
 
So, whether you can give one Wednesday to lead 
a large group lesson or every other Wednesday or 
every Wednesday we’d love to hear from you. 
Call/text/email or leave a message in our mailbox 
or talk to Becky Froese (204-304-0855, 
beckyfroese@hotmail.com) or Carla Voth (204-
332-0382, carlavoth@gmail.com)  
 
 
 

 
September 29, 2024 

 
 

Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading - Mark 7:24-30 

Congregational Prayer 

Offering 

Worship in Song  

Message- “Bringing it to Jesus” 

Closing Song 

Benediction 

 
       

 
 

Deacon Ministry 

-Seth & Erica Klassen – 384-7384, 332-1690 

-Kevin & Helen Krahn – 324-4395, 304-1521,  

(H) 327-5448. 

 We invite you to contact us anytime if you have 

prayer requests, need someone to talk to would like 

a visit, or have anything specific we can help with.  

 
Verse for the Week 

 
“For I am not ashamed of the gospel, for it is the 

power of God for salvation to everyone who 
believes, to the Jew first and also to the Greek.” 

Romans 1:16 

 
 

 

Church Announcements 
 

From the Office  
 
-Note the Education list insert in your bulletins – This 
can be used as a prayer list as well! 
 
-If you are attending here at BMC and do not have a 
church mailbox and would like one, and/ or would 
appreciate being added to our email list for bulletins 
and prayer needs, please email Lori at 
blumenortmc@gmail.com or leave a note in Lori’s 
mailbox.  
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